The Science Club has been a big part of CPA for
the past two years, but this year it changed hands.
Mrs. Kluwe became the new head of this organiza-
tion. Not only was she enthusiastic, she was the only
one willing to accept such an undertaking. *“I was
concerned about having such a large group,” said
Mrs. Kluwe. “But many participated, which made it
enjoyable.”

The club began the year by selecting officers. They
participated in the Adopt-A-Highway Program three
Jimes, which determined who would go on the field
trips. “The work paid off with the laughter that was
shared on the trips,” said Daniel Garris. The club
hoped to experience new adventures like traveling to
the Science Museum in Charlotte, North Carolina
and also delivering flowers on Valentine’s Day.

The Science Club was a very well-rounded organi-
zation that involved grades 9 through 12. The club in-
creased students enthusiasm about science, helping
them to enjoy learning. “My favorite part about be-
ing in the Science Club,” said Lori Smith, “was help-
ing to clean up the environment.”

At the trash pick-up, Lori Smith, Stephanie Padgett, and Daniel Garris find that working together is the best way to get the job done in a short
amount of time.
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